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N0.Z905°5,
PORT ENGINEER'S OFFICE
ADEN,
23~ DECEMBER,  1949.
The Lloyd's Surveyor,
Hedjuff - Aden.
Dear Sir,
S.T.Sir Bernard Reilly-Speeial Survey.

I enclose a copy of the Workshop Superintend-
ent's on the work done to the above tug in connection with
the speecial survey and shall be glad if you will issue a
sea-worthy certificate.

Your aithfully
i NGINEER, ADEN,

DILBL - 0\L835 - 0133




